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	I am excited to announce my candidacy for re-election as Recording Secretary of CUPE Local 998. With 12 years of active membership and a strong commitment to supporting our union's mission, I remain dedicated to ensuring transparent and accurate communication in all our proceedings.

In addition to my current role as Recording Secretary, I am the chair of the Strategic Planning Committee, where I work closely with our President and Vice Presidents to guide the union’s long-term vision. Together, we have anticipated challenges, identified opportunities, and aligned our efforts to achieve meaningful, lasting outcomes. Strategic planning is crucial to keeping our union proactive and resilient, and I’m proud of the progress we’ve made with the support of our exceptional leadership team.

As a member of the Bargaining Committee, I have had the privilege of advocating for members' rights and contributing to the evolution of our workplace agreements. My experience in these roles has deepened my commitment to maintaining organized, accessible records and fostering clear communication between leadership and members. Through my work with the Communications Committee, I have prioritized transparency to ensure that all members are informed about critical decisions and union activities.

If re-elected, I will continue to uphold meticulous documentation, promote transparency, and advocate for equality and fairness in all union efforts. I am dedicated to fostering an inclusive environment where every member feels valued as we build a stronger, more united union.

Visit www.michelle4president.ca for more information.

Thank you for your continued support!


	Natalie sinclair
for Recording Secretary 
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